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Police Make Arrests in Forgery Case,  
Investigators Suspect Additional Victims 

 
On Monday, April 23, 2018 Tualatin Police responded to a report of a male who used a fake 

$100 bill to make a purchase at a retail store, located in the 7000 block of SW Nyberg St. 

 

When officers arrived they searched the area for the suspect and located him in the parking lot.  

Officers arrested Mr. Prince Julin Harris, 33 years of age, of Washington and charged him with 

forgery.  

 

Witnesses also reported that a female was with Mr. Harris at the time of the incident and also 

attempted to make a purchase with a fake $100 bill.  The female suspect was identified as Ms. 

Amy Elaine Armstrong, 36 years of age, of Washington.  Tualatin officers were able to locate 

Ms. Armstrong on April 25, 2018.  Officers arrested Ms. Armstrong and also charged her with 

forgery.  Both Harris and Armstrong were lodged in the Washington County Jail. 

 

Police believe there could be additional victim locations where the suspects used the fake bills.  

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Officer Molly Pfaff at 503-783-0117 and 
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reference case #18-4421. Individuals who wish to remain anonymous can call the tip-line at 

503-691-0285. 

 

This is an ongoing investigation and there is no further information for release at this time. 
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